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Holy Family Catholic  
Church & School 

Jacksonville |  Florida  

Fostering Community and  
Forming Disciples for the 21st Century 

Sunday, September 10, 2023  

Holy Mass: 
Saturday 4:00 pm, Anticipates Sunday 

Sunday 7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm 
 

Weekdays 7:00 am and 9:00 am 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm 

Saturday, 9:00 am 
 

          Rosary:                Confession: 
              8:30 am Daily                    Wednesday: 5:30 - 6:45 pm  
           3:30 pm Saturday                  Saturday: 9:30 – 11:00 am   
                                                                    Sunday: 8:30 - 9:00 am 

Office Hours:  
Monday -Thursday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

    

9800 Baymeadows Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32256               Office 904-641-5838      
                                                                
          www.holyfamilyjax.com                                  School Phone: (904) 645-9875              
 
                                                       School website: www.hfcatholicschool.com 



Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know        
someone who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in 
need of God's help and would like our team to pray with 
you. Prayer teams available every First Saturday in the 
Baptismal Chapel after 9 am Mass.  Teams available also 
on 4th Thursday during Adoration from 7 - 8 pm. 
Contact Joan Triglia for more info, joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Ryan Santos  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Gabie Boster, Sharon Cowdrick,  

Bianca Daly, Josie Delac, Jenna Fleming,  

Makenzie Francis, Catherine Murphy, Sarah Rozycki,  

Jessica Seymour, Betsy Sloan, Katelyn Yanoschik 
 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 
 

We  Welcome our Newest Member, 
Santiago, son of Natalie & Julio Carreno 
 

Welcome New Parishioners,   
Melanie Evans, the Pimentel  family, the Lopez family 
 

 

For the Faithful Departed, especially, 
†Matthew S Brunner (son of parishioners, 
 Cindy & Rick Brunner) 
†Don Moynahan (Funeral Mass, Sat. Sept. 16, Noon) 
†Rafael Arturo Inglesias Vargas (Funeral Mass, Sat.  
Sept. 23, Noon) 
 

Altar Flowers 
 

This weekend’s Altar Flowers are for wedding blessings 
for Jaquelini & Douglas Nepomuceno 

 

 
 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Carol Kasprik 
Dean Rockwood 
Shelley Emerick 
Jessica Salas 
MaryEllen Pepper  

Eduardo Morales  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Flavia Langan 
Noah Langan 
Jack Krings 
Merrill Jacobs 
Don Rindfleisch  
Bobby LaPointe 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, September 11 

7:00 am    †Esther Restituyo 

9:00 am    Birthday blessings for Pasas Mendis 
 

Tuesday, September 12  

7:00 am   †Diana Dietzel     

9:00 am    †George Helow 
 

Wednesday, September 13 

7:00 am    Birthday blessings for Jocelyn Heck 

9:00 am    †Catherine Welch 

7:00 pm   †Diana Dietzel 
 

Thursday, September 14 

7:00 am   †Emelita G. De Borja 

9:00 am    †Margorie Habermann 
 

Friday, September 15 

7:00 am   †John Yancigay 

9:00 am    †Daniel Allman 
 

Saturday, September 16 

9:00 am    †Lindsay Griffin 

4:00 pm   †Terri & Don Dobbings 
 

Sunday, September 17 

7:00 am    †Michael Fortune 
9:00 am    Anniversary blessings for Mandy & Connor  
  Arneson 
11:00 am  †Alicia Villacorta 
5:00 pm    For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
 

The next Special Collection 
September 24   Help Spread the Faith, Catholic  
                         Communications Appeal 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Family Faith Formation | Elizabeth Miller | emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 

Adult/Young Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Youth Discipleship | Annie Resendez | aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com                               
 

Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Office Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Michael Kavanagh | mkavanagh@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

Marie Giambrone  
Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Patrick Kilkenny 
Lucille Ramputi 

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament


Latest News and Updates 

Fr. David’s Reflection: 
 

“Jesus said to his disciples: "If your brother sins against you, go and tell him his fault between you and him alone. …  
If he does not listen, take one or two others along with you … If he refuses to listen to them, tell the church.” (Matthew 
chapter 18 from this Sunday’s Gospel). 
 

A couple of weeks ago in the Gospel we had the establishment of the Church (Mat 16), and I shared part of the section 
on the church from the Catechism of the Catholic Church. Again, this week’s gospel allows us to reflect on the Church. 
Earlier this week, I came across this reflection on Jesus as the only way to salvation and the nature of the Church He  
established, and I think it is worth sharing and pondering:  
 

[Adapted from a Pastoral Letter from Bishop J. Strickland, September 2023] 
 

• Jesus Christ is the only path to everlasting life; no other path to salvation can be found!   
 

• In order that we might participate in that promise of everlasting life, Our Lord in His great mercy established the 
One, Holy, Catholic, and Apostolic Church.  

 

• All that the Church is, as the mystical body of Christ, flows from the truth that it was, and is, divinely constituted by 
Christ, and her basic elements—which include the sacred Deposit of Faith—cannot be altered by men because it 
does not belong to men; the Church belongs to Christ!  

 

• There is no salvation apart from Christ and His One, Holy, Catholic, and Apostolic Church; this is an infallible 
teaching of the Church. 

 

• “What about those outside the Church?  What about those who have never heard of Christ?  Can they be 
saved?”  For those who are not united to Christ through His Church and through the grace of the sacraments, we 
simply pray for them and entrust them to God.  Although we must never be presumptuous of God’s grace, we       
recognize that God is sovereign, and if in His mercy He would choose to operate in ways beyond our knowledge or         
understanding, He has full authority to operate however He chooses because He is not bound by anything other than 
His own perfect nature.  

 

• We ourselves must cling tightly to the Church and the sacraments as He gave them to us, but we must also pray      
always for souls outside the Church, that God offers His grace to those souls in ways unknown and unseen to 
us.  Anyone receiving and accepting God’s grace would never be saved through any other path or church or           
religion; there is One Savior, One Redeemer, for all mankind, and He established One Church for the salvation of 
souls. 

 

• God desires the salvation of all, but He does not force salvation upon any of us; it requires our cooperation and free 
assent to His grace.  He calls each one of us to participate in His plan of salvation not only for ourselves, but for the 
world; this is the Great Commission: “Go, therefore, and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name 
of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And 
behold, I am with you always, until the end of the age.” (Matt 28:19-20).   

 

• We live in an age of great interconnectedness where people across the globe can share and learn with each other as 
never before in human history.  …  True ecumenism, however, is an open invitation to all people to experience and 
embrace the fullness of Christ and the Christian life which can be found only in the Catholic Church.  This path, 
although difficult at times, is the only sure path to true everlasting love, grace, and life with God.  It is false charity 
to tell people that regardless of what path they are on, it is God’s Will that they stay where they are because this 
does not call on people to embrace the one true path instituted by God for the salvation of souls.  Therefore, the 
Church has a sacred obligation, borne of love, to evangelize all people. 

 

The Church is one of the greatest gifts that God the Father has given to us. I pray that we all come to a deeper             
appreciation and love for Her. 
 
Registration for Faith Formation for all students in 1-8th grade not in our parish school is still on-going; sessions begin 
on Monday Sept 11. Contact Elizabeth Miller for more information 
 
 

Holy Family has a subscription to FORMED the  premier catholic streaming service. FORMED brings beautiful and 
faithful Catholic content to  parishes,  families, and individuals. There is something for everyone here: award-winning         
studies and parish programs, inspiring audio content, movies, e-books, and family-friendly kid’s programming. Led by 
the  Augustine Institute and Ignatius Press, and in collaboration with over 100 content providers, this site reaches more 
than one million subscribers  worldwide. To register, click FORMED Use Code: G89FGR. 

mailto:emiller@holyfamilyjax.com
https://formed.org/


Activities and Announcements  
Faith Formation/Raising Holy Families 
Classes begin Monday, September 11 
 

Faith Formation is a life-long journey, and the parish is the 
privileged place for this to take place. For our young students, 
we desire to help equip parents with their most important task 
of raising their children in the faith. All children in 1st-8th 
grades are expected to be enrolled in a formation program 
(parish school/homeschool/parish program). All immediate 
sacramental preparation is done through the parish. Please 
contact Elizabeth Miller (emiller@holyfamilyjax.com) to  
determine the right track for your family.  
To register, CLICK HERE.  
 

After Confirmation, our young Catholics should continue 
their formation: FRATERNUS is for the young men, and       
BE LOVE is offered for the young ladies. Contact Annie 
Resendez (aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com) for more                 
information. 
 
 

We do offer a Montessori-style program for our youngest 
(ages 3-6) called Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, because 
of the high-demand, there is limited space. Contact Jenny 
Bayo for more information bayo.jennifer@gmail.com.  
 
 

Youth Discipleship aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com 
 

Check out our website for  future events: Click Here 
 

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: All girls 6th-8th grade are        
invited to our Talitha Koum night on September 13th from 
6:30-8:30pm in the PLC Youth Room. Join us for a night of 
food, faith and fellowship.  

FRATERNUS: All boys 6th-12th grade and their fathers are 
invited to our first Fraternus night of the school year on     
September 13th from 6:30-8:30pm in the Holy Family School 
Gym! Join us for food, sports and prayer.  
 

Adult Discipleship  
Chris Mueller (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com) coordinates a 
variety of programs for adults of all ages; reach out to him to 
find the right place to continue your formation as a disciple of 
Christ.  
 
 

Men’s Ministry: Mondays | 7:00-8:30 pm  
Sept. 11th: Fellowship Night | PLC 
Sept. 18th: Worship Night | Church 
Sept. 25th: Formation Night | PLC 
 

 

Women's Club  
We are collecting recycled plastic bags to make "plarn"   
sleeping mats for the homeless and donated to clients of        
Mission House in Jacksonville Beach. It takes between             
500-700 bags to make a mat, so donations at any are greatly 
accepted. "Plarn" mats are lightweight, create a comfortable 
barrier form the ground, and are easy to clean. Drop your 
bags off in the box in the Narthex or bring to the monthly 
Women's Club meetings (first Monday of the month).   

Men’s Club Steak Dinner 
Monday. September 11th  
 

Join us in the Parish Life Center at 6:00 pm for         
beverages, conversation, maybe reunite with guys 
you haven’t seen for three months, or make new 
friends. September is STEAK night with baked         
potato. Our guest speaker to be determined.  
 

Since it is important to know how many will be         
coming for dinner PLEASE RSVP back to Mike 
Wolf (email below) that you will be there. It’s              
generally our most expensive meal of the year, so 
we need to know how much to buy. Guest fee of 
$15 for steak night and $10 for all other dinner 
nights. 
 

Dues is $85 per year. You can send a check in          
advance to our secretary: 
Bob Griesbach 
1983 Hibernia Court 
Jacksonville, Fl 32223 
 

OR bring a check or cash to the first meeting. 
Checks should be made payable to HF Men’s Club.  
 

For more information, please contact Mike Wolf at      
jaxmike@comcast.net. 

 
St. Vincent de Paul has a new 
Thrift Store at 9742-1 Old St. 
Augustine Rd. We rely on vol-
unteers every day to help meet 
the needs of those in our com-
munity who have come to rely 
on our services. We offer vol-

unteer opportunities that can fit almost any schedule 
and can accommodate just about anyone from indi-
viduals, students,          families, and seniors. It's not 
too early to consider being a volunteer. Contact us 
today for more details!  Make a difference and con-
sider being a volunteer in one or more of the follow-
ing areas: 
 

Cashier, General store cleanup. 
Sorting donations, shelving items, and 
rearranging inventory, 

 

For information about volunteering, contact us at 
(904) 396-7473. Note that all volunteers will need to 
complete an application prior to placement. We look 
forward to hearing from you! 
 

Safe Environment The Diocese of  St.         
Augustine treats all allegations of  sexual             
misconduct seriously and deals with all allegations 
in a prompt, confidential, and thorough  manner. To   
Report Abuse, call the police or the Department of 
Children & Families at (800) 962‐2873; or Diocesan 
Victim Assistance Coordinator at (904) 208‐6979; or 
e-mail inquiries@dosafl.com. To report abuse by a 
bishop, call 276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  

mailto:emiller@holyfamilyjax.com
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=9c6a915a-8874-4238-a2b5-6c93f9b05193
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:bayo.jennifer@gmail.com
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
https://holyfamilyjax.com/youth-discipleship
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:guest%20fee%20of%20$%2015%20for%20steak%20night%20and%20$%2010%20for%20any%20other%20night


Latest News and Updates 

Millions of Monicas  
Millions of mothers have watched their children         
abandon their Catholic faith in a chaotic, stressful and 
struggling world.  
 

Join other Catholic women who are being called by the 
Holy Spirit to imitate St. Monica as they attend this 
prayer ministry at Holy Family lifting up their children 
in prayer. 
 

We gather for one hour of prayer on the fourth             
Thursday of each month beginning on Thursday,            
September 28 after the 9:00 am Mass in the church.     
We mothers believe in the power of prayer. 
 

For more information contact: Kathy Izzo at 
kathy.izzo@mac.com or Carole Ginzl at 
ginzljax@gmail.com 

 
 

Rosary Makers Ministry  
We are ready to begin our 10th year of making bead & 
cord rosaries for distribution throughout our diocese  
and throughout the world. Your help is invited and     
welcomed!  The craft is easy, and we provide lessons 
and supplies as needed.  
 

We meet usually on the 2nd Monday of the month,       
alternating between evening and morning times.  We 
will meet, Monday, September 11, at 6:30 pm, in Parish 
Life Center, Room 204.  
 

To learn more, visit the website of Our Lady’s Rosary             
Makers, olrm.org, and watch their short instructional                  
video.  Or contact us at rosary@holyfamilyjax.com.  

 
Prison Ministry 
The Prison Ministry provides spiritual encouragement, 
including the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass and the  
Sacraments, to inmates at 38 prisons and 17 county 
jails. Moreover, there are nearly 300 individuals on 
death row. Prayers are always powerful.  However, if 
you feel you are being called to do more, contact Ken 
Young (knlmyoung@aol.com).   

 
 

 

Ushers Needed 
We are in need of two volunteers to help usher at the 
Sunday 5:00 pm Mass. So if you regularly attend that 
Mass and are willing to serve your Parish, please call or 
text  Lee Evans 904-571-6808. Thank You. 
 

Marriage Encounter Getting ready for school 
means lots of time spent on your children.  After          
school begins, why not give yourselves some time         
together?  Sign up today to attend an upcoming          
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on November 
3-5 in Titusville, February 16-18 in Tallahassee, or May 
5-8 in Winter Park.  For more information contact Walt 
& Viv Paskowski at waltviv.wwme@gmail.com if you 
have any questions.  

Music Ministry 
Children’s Choir Rehearsals begin September 12th. 

Adult Choir Rehearsals have begun. 
 

The Holy Family Music Ministry is a faith community 
who prays, sings, and supports each other. Members        
include people with different careers, ages, skills, and      
experience. Yet, we come together with one unified        
purpose and desire which is to praise God with the talents 
he gave us.  
 

Adult Choir is open to highschoolers and adults.                 
Rehearsals are from 6:30-8 on Tuesday evenings. The 
Adult Choir will sing at the 9:00 am Mass on the 1st, 3rd & 
5th Sundays and at the 11:00 am Mass on the 2nd and 4th 
Sundays.  No audition is required, but some music reading 
ability is helpful. Individual help is available if singing in a 
choir or reading music is new to you. All are invited!  

Men’s Schola led by Jack Delac is open by audition.      
Rehearsals have begun and are on Tuesdays at 7:30 pm. 
This group focuses on chant, traditional music, and men’s 
fellowship.    

Instrumentalists add beauty and elevate the worship at 
Mass.  Do you play violin, viola, cello, flute, clarinet, 
trumpet, or another liturgical instrument? Please consider 
joining our Music Ministry and playing at Mass! You will 
be a blessing to the congregation, and we would love to 
have you as part of our Music Ministry family.  

Children's Choir is a Parish Choir for all Children in 
grades 2-8. Rehearsals are on Tuesdays from 3:30-4:30 
pm. First Rehearsal is September 12th in the Music 
Room. HFC Children are picked up from the office at 
3:05, and children from other schools may be dropped off 
at 3:15 to enjoy snack and fellowship prior to the rehearsal. 
To register your child, please email Kimberly with your 
child’s name, grade, school, parents’ names, and an         
emergency number. 

For more info, contact Kimberly Conway, Music Director, 
kconway@holyfamilyjax.com.  

Sing to the LORD a new song; sing to the LORD, all the 
earth. Sing to the LORD, praise his name; proclaim his 
salvation day after day. (Psalm 96: 1-2) 

 
Retrouvaille Retreat Weekend 
September 29 – October 1 
This weekend retreat will be held at Marywood Retreat & 
Conference Center, 235 Marywood Dr., in St. Johns. It is 
for couples with marital problems that want marriage help. 
Those who are considering marriage separation and those 
who are already separated or divorced are encouraged to 
consider this program as well. The cost is $350 per couple. 
For more information, visit https://helpourmarriage.org/ 
or contact Jan Albers at 3002@helpourmarriage.org.  

mailto:ginzljax@gmail.com
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General Information 
Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society If you are a register, parishioner of Holy Family Catholic Church, or live within the 
32256 ZIP Code, and you are in need of financial assistance, please contact St. Vincent de Paul at 904-641-5838. 
All calls are kept in the strictest confidence. 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
 

• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             
pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion. Come and receive 
peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are         
confidential. Our next English retreat will be on September 8-10 and Spanish retreat will be October 6-8, 2023   

https://formed.org/
https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
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One of the biggest privileges of being part of a Catholic School is getting to live out our          

Catholic faith every day. Our students begin their day with prayer and if they are involved in 

an after-school sport, they pray before their game!  

Fr. David is pictured blessing classrooms and taking the opportunity to pray and visit with         

students, and he especially loves hearing about their excitement for the upcoming school year.  








